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November 15, 2007

Doug Nowka

El Dorado County Public Guardian
630 Main St.

Placerville, CA 95619

Dear Doug,

Last year we increased your Usage Fee for CT by 2.15% to cover the cost of
living increase as applicable to the Bay Area. That increase went exclusively to
salary increases for our staff.

I wanted to let you know that for the financial year beginning 2008 we will be
increasing our maintenance fees again by 2.15%, the average index for the last 5
years. This amount was determined using the Consumer Price Index for the Bay
Area.

I also want you to know that this adjustment in our Usage fee will again be used
entirely for cost of living adjustments to the salaries of the staff at CompuTrust.

We sincerely believe that with CompuTrust you will get the best value for your
money both from product functionality and from a service point of view.

We have brought out this year our new CompuTrust internet version with many
significant enhancements including a Imaging Module and Barcoding that can be
used with Asset Management, Double Entry Accounting, Task Management to
name a few. We would be happy to arrange to visit you to demo this version.

As you know, your Usage Fee entitles you to upgrades of CompuTrust free of
charge. As with the Visual Basic version, there would be no charge for the
software upgrade however there may be chargeable expenses for installation,
conversion, customization and training at our current per diem rate.

Yours sincerely

i

Rolf Kessael
President
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